
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  December 8, 2014 7PM 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Greg Carroll, Sarah Baker, and Matt 
Hull 
 
Also attending:  Mary Robertson, Dustin Gordon, Shannon French, and Carl French 
 
Minutes from October’s meeting were read and approved.  Minutes from November’s 
meeting were read and approved.  
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:  Dustin Gordon, Mt Hebron Road, was present at this meeting to ask 
questions about a 3 ½ - 4 acre property he wants to purchase next to the Town Spring.  
This land is behind the Hope property. He wants to build a home and he is in the inquiry 
stage. He wants to know if he can build on this property.  Discussion was held that 
included the need to put in a water line and a sewer line that might tie into the well house, 
no blasting, and a US Geodetic Survey map that will help identify the type of land that is 
there. 
 
Motion was made by Greg to adjourn the meeting. Sarah seconded.  All agreed. The 
meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM. 


